Number: PL-263

Date: February 27, 2001
From: North American Numbering Plan Administration (NANPA)
Subject: Country Code 670 Assigned to East Timor

The International Telecommunications Union Telecommunications Standardization
Bureau (ITU-TSB) has asked that we remind North American carriers that country code
670 has been assigned to East Timor, and that calls so dialed should be routed to East
Timor.

Prior to July, 1997, country code 670 was assigned to the Commonwealth of the Northern
Mariana Islands, which is now a participant in the North American Numbering Plan.



